September 23, 2025
Town of Windsor Board Members:

The beginning of September, everyone was calling wondering where their STAR checks
were, | told them the checks were supposed to be mailed out on September 3 in our area,
I also told most of the people if you haven’t gotten their check by September 19t, come
and see me on September 22" and | will call NYS and see where their check is. | only had a
handful of people come in to see me and most of the problems were NYS saw the names
on the parcel but NYS didn’t see the correct deed attached. So, | had to get the deed from
the taxpayer and send it to NYS for them via email. So, then NYS could possibly get the
check to them sooner than 30 to 45 days. ¥'m all about helping out my seniors.

I have only done 1 apportionment letters; apportionment letters are splitting of the tax
bill. When the taxpayer splits up the parcel after March 1% and the taxpayer notifies me
that this happens, | will do a letter of apportionment for the parties involved. | normally
get 5 to 10 apportionment letters a year.

I went to training about our new RPS system, this is the system | put all the assessments
and exemptions into to generate the tax bills. It will be coming to us probably next year
some time. | was very excited to learn about our new system. I'm sure | will be going to
more training about it.

Thank you for reappointed me for 6 more years. &3

The first week in October, | will be going to the NYS Assessor’s Fall Conference in Lake
George. October 6% —9th,

Thank you,

LA g

Becky A. Herzog-Ottens
Town of Windsor Assessor




